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JERONIMO MARTINEZ APPOINTED NEW CHIEF DEPUTY COUNTY
TREASURER.

August 26, 2020 — Laredo, Texas: Webb County Treasurer Raul Reyes announced via social
media his new Chief Deputy County Treasurer. Jeronimo “Jerry” Martinez has been helping
businesses succeed and grow over the past eight years throughout Texas. After completing his
MBA with a focus on International Business and Economics, he went on to join an International
Business Consulting firm located in Laredo, Texas. Throughout his career, he has consulted both
small and medium size firms to become more efficient and forecast projections.

Mr. Martinez played an integral part in developing MileOne, Laredo’s first business incubator
and Co-working space. He holds a Bachelor’ s Degree in International Economics and a Master’s
Degree in International Business from Texas A&M International University. His credentials
include certificates in International Studies and Latin American studies. He also attended a
summer abroad at HAN University in Arnhem, the Netherlands at the Arnhem School of
Business.

Jerry enjoys traveling with his wife, spending time with his family and beautiful nieces, cooking,
staying healthy and working out, and of course watching the Dallas Cowboys!

The chief deputy county treasurer position performs managerial, administrative and supervisory
tasks to ensure the effective and efficient day-to-day operations of the office of County Treasurer
with considerable latitude for independent judgment and initiative.

“I’m thrilled to welcome Mr. Martinez to our office. His experience will contribute positively in
the day-to-day operations in our office. He brings forth the integrity, experience and above all
the professionalism that this office merits and that | expect of my staff,” stated Treasurer Reyes.

Mr. Martinez stated “At the moment | feel overwhelmed with the amount of support and kind
words my family and friends have been sending me. I look forward to assisting the County
Treasurer and the entire office with continued innovation and quality service.”



